
 

EARLY RE-REGISTRATION DISCOUNT ENDS APRIL 1ST
We sincerely appreciate all parents who have registered early, securing their child's

place for the 2025-2026 school year.

For those choosing to pay the full year’s tuition in a single installment, a 4% discount

applies to full payments received by April 1, 2025. Parents opting for the monthly

payment plan will receive a $100 discount on the last month’s deposit (June 2026).

These discounts are available to all families who register before April 1, regardless of

the selected payment method.

For any questions about Re-Registration, please contact the office—we’re happy to

assist!
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International Day for the Elimination of Racial DiscriminationInternational Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination
Every year on March 21st, the United Nations marks the International Day for the

Elimination of Racial Discrimination, a day dedicated to promoting inclusion, equality, and

standing against racism and unfair treatment. To celebrate, Amarillo Campus will be hosting

International Day on Friday, March 21st! We encourage students to wear outfits that

represent their cultural background, country, or region—a great way to showcase the

diversity in our community. 

As part of the celebration, parents and guardians are welcome to contribute a dish

representing their cultural heritage. Sign-up sheets will be available outside classrooms.

Please ensure that all food items include a list of ingredients. We recommend store-bought

or restaurant-prepared foods. For our youngest learners (Toddler, Casa NT, and Casa

students), food contributions must be from licensed restaurants or grocery stores in

accordance with the Child Care and Early Years Act. We look forward to celebrating the rich

diversity of our community together!
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Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 27th, 2025, at 8:30 p.m. and be

part of a worldwide effort to protect our planet! Earth Hour unites

millions of people across six continents, 170+ countries, and 24 time

zones in a shared commitment to sustainability through simple,

meaningful actions.

To kick off our participation, we’ll be observing Earth Hour at each

campus on Friday, March 21st, from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. During this

time, students will learn about the importance of conserving energy and

protecting the environment.

And that’s not all—Earth Day is coming up on Wednesday, April 23rd!

We’ll continue exploring how small changes can make a big impact in

caring for our planet and finding ways to reduce our energy use.

Let’s work together to build a greener, more sustainable future! 💚♻️

On Friday, March 7th, Preparatory, Senior Preparatory, and Grade 1

students will have a P.D. Day prior to the beginning of March Break on

Monday, March 10th. This is a non-instructional day for our Preparatory,

Senior Preparatory and Grade 1 students, allowing our staff to

participate in professional development.
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Parent - Teacher Interview DayParent - Teacher Interview DayParent - Teacher Interview Day

Thursday, March 27Thursday, March 27Thursday, March 27

As we approach the end of the second term, we’d like to share some important

dates:

📌 Report Cards will be sent home on Monday, March 24th.

📌 Parent-Teacher Interview Day is scheduled for Thursday, March 27th.

Stay tuned for details - sign ups for interviews will open on Monday, March 17th. Be

sure to book a time slot once it becomes available!

🚨 Reminder: Parent-Teacher Interview Day is a non-school day for students.

We look forward to meeting with you and discussing your child’s progress! 😊

Handicapped Parking Area
Thank you to the parents who are exercising caution and following the school rules

regarding parking. We would like to remind parents and visitors that the handicap

parking spots are reserved for people who have a valid handicapped parking permit.

Anyone parking in this space should display the permit making it clearly visible for

inspection by authorities.

Markham By-law Enforcement Officers will be patrolling our parking area. Do not

park in the handicap parking space without a valid permit. With everyone’s

cooperation we can make the parking lot a safer place for all!

MARCH BREAK!MARCH BREAK!
Town Centre will be closed for March Break from March 10th to March 14th.

Classes will resume on Monday, March 17th. Wishing all our families a fun

and relaxing break! 😊☀️
 


